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With the vision of promoting the various business units of the PTC Group

and providing opportunities to the community of San Leonardo, Nueva

Ecija, the PTC Talent Acquisition team paid a courtesy call to Mayor Froilan

A. Nagaño.  Together with his municipal government representatives, the

team discussed the upcoming Special Recruitment Activity (SRA) scheduled

on September 29 in Nueva Ecija.

Providing opportunities for global Filipino
professionals in Nueva Ecija 

Mayor Nagaño and his team

appreciated the effort of the

PTC TA team and committed to

fully supporting the activity by

providing the venue and

technical assistance and

promoting the event to the

whole district of Nueva Ecija

through announcements on

two of their local TV stations.

“We are hopeful that through

this activity, PTC will be able to

help provide job opportunities

to the talented and driven

people of Nueva Ecija,” said

Mayor Nagaño said.


